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VOLUNTARY BLOOD DRIVE

The big hall of the LUKOIL SRBIJA Directorate in New Belgrade was open to al
who wanted to contribute to easing the work of medical services, in these summer
months, and perhaps even save a life. Every year at this time, the Blood
Transfusion Institute sends numerous appeals for citizens to donate blood.

After a pause lasting several years, a voluntary blood drive was once again
organized at Company’s Directorate. Six new donors joined our colleagues who are
regular blood donors. A few colleagues had recently donated blood, in accordance
with their regular donor activities, so they were not able to give blood today and
that another number was rejected for health and medical reasons.

We are proud of all our colleagues who, in accordance with their abilities,
expressed their desire to help, those who did, and regularly do, make this humane
gesture, and to our fellow citizens who joined in this campaign.



